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March9,2022

VIAEMAIL

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
9050 Junction Drive
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

WKRT, Richmond, IN (FIN:74295)
FCC File No. BSTA-202111!8AAL
Request Cancellation of STA

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalfof Educational Media Foundation, licensee ofthe above-referenced FM stauon
WKRT, this letter is to request that the special temporary authority for WKRT to operate at a
variance from its licensed parameters (File No. BSTA-2021 I I lSAAL) be cancelled. The station
resumed operations pursuant to its construction pemit and the new license application was
granted on March 7 , 2022. Accordingly, the special ternporary authority to operate at a variance
is no longer necessary.

Please update your records to reflect this cancellation request. Should there be any
questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Rcspoctfrrlly submi$od,

)"j O'Lct^---
Mary O'6Jnnor

Re:

Dale Bickel (via email)


